
   

 

 

Advance Works Notice 
 

Lake Terrace and Bay Road Intersection Upgrade 

 

GAMBIER EARTH MOVERS PTY LTD wishes to inform you that on 

behalf of the Department for Infrastructure and Transport, we will be 

commencing road works on the Lake Terrace and Bay Road Intersection in 

Mount Gambier. 

 
The work includes reducing the size of the concrete islands and 

reinstatement of asphalt and line marking. The works will require 

complete access to these areas.  

 

Reconstruction works are planned to commence on Tuesday 10 June 2025.  

Estimated project completion date is Friday 11 July 2025.  

 

To accommodate this, there will be a road closure along Lake Terrace on 

both the Eastern and Western side of the intersection with diversion routes 

and local traffic access only. Please find diversion route on back of sheet for 

reference. 

 

 
If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate in contacting 
for further information. 

 
 

Michael Jolley - Operations Manager 
Mobile - 0400 247 493 
 

 
Conor Dunne - Project Engineer 
Mobile - 0448 867 449 
 



   

 

 
Traffic Management Plan 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

B
ay

 R
oa

d 
B

ay
 R

oa
d 

 Full Closure with Local Traffic Only 

 Diversion Routes 

 Complete Access 

 


